UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

December 15, 1980

OFFICE OF THE
COMMISSICNER

Mr. Hans Kyburz
Certified Engineer
Weidenstrasse 4
CH-4143 Dornach

Dear Mr. Kyburz:

Thank you for your letter of August 22, 1980 and the attached manu-
script.

[ have forwa-ded your letter and manuscript to the nuclear fusion
staff at the U. S. Department of Energy.

Joseph M. Hendrie
Commissioner
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